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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 
Luke 1:37 For with God nothing shall be impossible.  
 
Mele Kalikimaka  (Merry Christmas) from across the Pacific on the island of Kauai. We wish each of you a very merry Christmas It seems as though this 
year went by so fast and here we are again getting ready to celebrate Christmas. This time of the year we seem to be pulled in so many directions that it 
is so easy to lose sight of what Christmas is all about. We all enjoy receiving gifts, but the gift that will change a life can not be found under a tree. The 
gift above all gifts is Jesus!! 
                                                                                        

                     
                   Matt and Joy wedding          Matt & Charolette singing         Bro. Mike singing                  our island dog Bo                    my leg surgery 
 
It was a blessing to be a part of Matt and Joys wedding as they said their vows at Anini beach. Matt and Charolette are singing a special. It’s the first time 
for Charolette to get in front of the church to sing. She has a wonderful voice and what a blessing to still see young people that want to serve the Lord. 
Our song leader, Brother Mike wrote a song that he wanted to share with the church and it was a blessing. Our Hawaiian dog Bo has been a blessing to 
our family and he definitely enjoys running and playing in the ocean. I had to have surgery on November 5th and it took about the whole month of to 
recover.   
 
Patty had surgery on November 4th to have a new pacemaker put in. She has recovered from that surgery and the pacemaker is doing its job. Patty still 
struggles with her Rheumatoid arthritis and her polymyositis with a lot of swelling in the joints and weakness in the legs. This may be our last Christmas 
with our son Aaron and we hope to make it a special one. Please continue to pray for Gods will in his life as his days are getting shorter. I will be having 
a second biopsy of my prostate cancer after the new year. This will determine a course of treatment or surgery. 

  
It's a joy and a blessing that God has allowed us to serve in the islands of the Pacific all these years. Without you this could not be possible, because of 
your faithful prayers and financial support we are able to continue ministering to the lost islanders in the Pacific! We count it an honor to represent each 
of you in ministering to these lost souls with the good news of the gospel. 

 
 

                           
                                          
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 
 
  
  
 
 


